
	

	

Please	Join	us	for	Lunch	on		

July	10,	2017	–	11:30	AM	to	2	PM	

22348 State Highway 6, Deerwood (between Deerwood and Crosby)	

	

Salem	WEST	is	celebrating	the	Grand	Opening	of	our	new	
facility;	Our	25th	Anniversary	and	a	HUGE	THANK	YOU	to	our	
community	for	support	us	through	the	devastating	fire	with	an	

Open	House	and	Pig	Roast.	

We	want	to	say	thank	you	to	all	the	generous	hearts	that	have	
kept	us	going	these	past	months	and	to	offer	the	opportunity	to	

tour	our	new	facility.	

	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	on	July	10th!			


